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MARYLAND COMMISSIONER 

OF FINANCIAL REGULATION 

CONSUMER ADVISORY  

September 21, 2022 

Options for Consumers Impacted by the Bankruptcy of  

Voyager Digital, LLC 
 

This advisory provides information to Maryland residents who were customers of Voyager 

Digital, LLC. On July 5, 2022, Voyager Digital LLC filed for Chapter 11 Bankruptcy in the 

Southern District of New York. Maryland consumers should be aware of the following: 

 

Consumers may file a claim with the bankruptcy court. 

Maryland consumers who had accounts with Voyager may be considered a creditor of Voyager 

and should consider immediately speaking with an attorney regarding their option to file a claim 

with the bankruptcy court. The deadline to file a proof of claim is October 3, 2022. The PDF 

form is available here, or you may submit it electronically here. NOTE: Submitting a proof of 

claim form does not guarantee that a consumer will be considered a creditor of Voyager – the 

bankruptcy court will make that determination. 

 

Certain consumers may be able eligible to join the existing class action lawsuit. 

On August 12, 2022, a class action lawsuit was filed against Voyager Digital, LLC in the Southern 

District of Florida. Maryland consumers who had accounts with Voyager and believe they may 

be eligible to join the class action suit should consider speaking with an attorney. If you are a 

member of the class, you may have already received information by mail about the lawsuit.    

 

The Office of the Commissioner of Financial Regulation cannot give legal advice, however 

Maryland consumers with general questions about this advisory may contact our office by email 

at DLFRFinReg-LABOR@maryland.gov or by phone at (410) 230-6100.  

 

_____________________________________________ 

The Office of the Commissioner of Financial Regulation, a division of the Maryland Department of Labor, 

is Maryland's consumer financial protection agency and financial services regulator. For more 

information, please visit our website at www.labor.maryland.gov/finance. 

 

https://document.epiq11.com/document/getdocumentbycode/?docId=4094545&projectCode=VDH2
https://ecf.mdb.uscourts.gov/cgi-bin/autoFilingClaims.pl
mailto:DLFRFinReg-LABOR@maryland.gov
http://www.labor.maryland.gov/finance
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Office of the Commissioner of Financial Regulation 

Click here to subscribe to email advisories from the Office of the Commissioner of Financial Regulation. 

 If you subscribe, please save "md-dllr-ocfr@info.maryland.gov" in your email contacts to help prevent our 

communications from being blocked by your email provider's security features. 

https://public.govdelivery.com/accounts/MDDLLR/subscriber/new?qsp=MDDLLR_2

